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From: Juliana Cherry

To: James Feenan

Date: 4/22/2020 8:34 AM Mendocino County
Subject: Fwd: Permit U_30-72

Public comment from Marcos Aban. APR i 2020
-J.

Juliana Cherry Planning & Building Services

Planning and Building Services
707-964-5379 or 234-6650

>>> James Feenan 4/15/2020 2:40 PM >>>

>>> Marcos Aban <marcos.aban@hotmail.com> 4/15/2020 1:14 PM >>>

Hello, My name is Marcos Aban. My street Address is 29605 Shangri-la Drive Fort Bragg California,
95437.

| am writing this email in regard to the proposal for the extension of the permit U_30-72 for wildwood
campground. | am against this proposal wildwood campground wants to pass. The reason | disagree is
that many residents from Wildwood campground drive back and forth endlessly to buy drugs at the
bottom of my driveway. My family and | are completely against it and do not agree with the proposal that
the wildwood campground has proposed. Also, when the residents of wildwood dispose of their trailers,
they dare to park it on my driveway. Extending this permit will allow the number of wildwood residents to
increase which would increase the number of people trafficking up and down the driveway to purchase
drugs. For this reason, we are completely against the extension of this permit.

Thanks

-Marcos Aban




